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Welcome to St. Pius X High School quarterly Alumni Newsletter. The focus of the
newsletter is to inform you, our Alumni, what is happening on campus and to celebrate all

accomplishments. We would love to hear from you!

Connect

Sign up
here!

Featured Alumni: Claire Reed, '14

https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html
https://stpius.regfox.com/trivia-night-2020
https://stpius.regfox.com/trivia-night-2020
https://www.stpius.com/featured-almni.html


More on Claire's
Story

We want to hear from you!
Email alumni@stpius.com with all of your fun and exciting news.

Maybe you'll be the next Featured Alumni!

Featured Alumni

Winter Athletics are in full swing at St. Pius X High School. We invite you to join us to one (or more) of our
Winter Athletic Events. The 2019-2020 Winter Season Boys and Girls Basketball Schedules are available
online.

Sports Schedules

WELLNESS CENTER UPDATE

The Wellness Center construction is entering its
stretch run and we anticipate it being up and
running in February 2020. Stay tuned to the St.
Pius X social media feeds for information about the
grand opening date and photos of the completed
facility.

https://www.stpius.com/featured-almni.html
https://www.stpius.com/more_featured_alumni.html
https://www.stpius.com/sports_schedules.html


Join our St. Pius X Alumni Facebook Group for more up-to-date
information!

Search "St. Pius X Alumni" on Facebook and request to join.

Meet St. Pius X High School's Newest Staff Member

Ms. Breanna Easter '15, Director of Admissions. Breanna graduated from Jefferson College in 2017 with
her Associate of Arts degree. She also works as a Client Care Coordinator and Marketing Director for a local

realtor.

The next Alumni Association meeting will be held on January 15, 2020.
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/spxlanceralumni/
https://twitter.com/spxlancers
https://instagram.com/spxlancers/

